
From:   Dave Moorhus

Last night, town board member Mike Ivino cast the deciding 
vote to cancel the Saugerties gun show. That decision will 
cost him most of the
votes that put him in office.

In 2019, lvino ran on term limits and cleaning up Saugerties. 
Mike folded on term limits almost immediately. Then he 
wanted to pursue Fred
Costello for unethical mileage claims and expenses once on 
the board, but that all went away too. He was also very vocal 
about runaway
spending by Chief of Police Joe Sinagra and Cantine 
Superintendent Greg Chorvas. Mike had big plans that he 
shared at the Saugerties
Republican committee meetings, but instead he now spends 
his time with the very same people he targeted only 2 years 
ago.

Recently lvino was questioned by supporters and claimed he 
might have to register as a Democrat as they have the 
numbers. In the 2023 election, Ivino will have marginal 
support from the Democrats and very little elsewhere. 
Remember how Mike voted last night in 2023, Saugerties 
deserves better!


